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Working towards the finish line

Welcome to the first edition of the Causeway News for 2016. The project team is on track to complete its section of the
State Highway 16 upgrade later this year. Recent progress is visible in the next few photographs by Greg Kempthorne.
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In December 2015 the Patiki Road on-ramp and two lanes westbound were moved. In January the team moved the Rosebank Road off-ramp and the express lane westbound.
Work continues on the cycleway underpass. This photo shows the new off-ramp area just before it opened to traffic.

The team is now working in the median areas along the causeway, building up the existing motorway ready for its final surface and traffic later this year.
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Carol Green of
Bike Te Atatu
recently took
these beautiful
shots of wildlife
in the causeway
area while out
and about on her
bike.

Community Liaison Group Meeting,
16 February 2016

The next quarterly Community Liaison Group meeting will be on Tuesday 16 February from 7-8:30pm at the Pringle
Park Bowling Club, Pringle Rd, Te Atatu Peninsula. The meeting will be an opportunity to hear updates and ask
questions about the Causeway Upgrade and the Te Atatu Interchange Improvements projects. It is also an opportunity
to farewell the Te Atatu team. This is because the Te Atatu Interchange Improvements project will be complete and
the team will have moved on by the time the next meeting comes around. We look forward to seeing you there.
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